
What a fantastic first full week of school everyone had last week. The children have 

already established good morning routines coming into school; organising their belongings 

and settling down before registration. The children will begin to complete some ‘morning 

work’ when they come into school. For the next few weeks we will be practising writing our 

names.  

This week in our Read Write Inc Literacy lessons, we will be learning the sounds m, a and s; 

practising how to say the sound, recognise it and write it. We also met Fred the Frog, he 

likes to use ‘Fred Talk’ to say sounds and blend them together to read words.  

Thank you to the parents who attended the Read Write Inc (RWI) information session. We 

hope you found it useful, as the children progress with their reading and writing, you may 

find you need further information, please always ask if you are not sure about something 

or need support to help your child.  

Our junk modelling station is in need of junk! We are always in need of recycling materials 

such as small food boxes and kitchen rolls to help us with our artistic creations. Please 

send them in anytime. 

If you are a Facebook user and new parents of Acorn class, please send a friend request to 

‘Acorn Class’ to see what we get up to in class. If you cannot find the page, please let me 

know as I cannot send friend requests. 

Tapestry is now up and running, hopefully you have been able to access your account and 

enjoyed seeing what the childen have been learning and achieving. Thank you to the parents 

who have already commented on abservations and uploaded their own observations. I am 

very impressed! 

The change in weather means all children now need to bring a coat or raincoat to school 

everyday please. 

 

Kind regards, Miss Fairey and Mrs Dennis                                                              

 

 
 

Acorn Class           
 

Dear Parents, 

Our focus this term is      All About Me – Myself  

For the week beginning     Monday 18th September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We will be: 

 Talking about our likes/dislikes, things we are good at and things we would like to 

learn to do. 

 Describing what we look like and noticing similarities and differences. 

 RE - share occasions when we have felt special and know some Christian beliefs 

about how people are special to God 

 Maths – sorting objects that are different sizes, colour and shape 

 
 


